HATHERTON LANE
HUNSTERSON
NANTWICH
CW5 7RB

The Licensing Section
Cheshire East Council
Municipal Buildings
Crewe CW1 2BJ

9™ February 2010

Dear Sir/ Madam,

I wish to record my objections to the Public Entertainment Premises Licence Application
on land at Bridgemere Lane, Hunsterson.

In my opinion the size of land to be used in this proposal is inadequate for the number of
people envisaged to be using the facility. Certainly the roads that service this site are too narrow
and inadequate for the levels of traffic that would be involved and because of the bends close to
the proposed entrance would be very dangerous.

The noise generated and the general disturbance caused by the massed presence of so
many extra people would affect the environment detrimentally both to local inhabitants and the
natural fauna and flora of the locality.

This is not an objection for objections sake but a request that the planning officers
seriously consider the fundamental impact on this locality of this proposal that might be intrusive
to the local environment in so many ways.



